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At TIIAME there was organized voice chat discussion

   It is important to mention that on September 9, 2021  at 17:00 p.m there was organized a voice chat by
telegram  with  the  vice-rector  for  youth  affairs  and  spiritual  and  educational  work  -  Ruzimurat  Choriev
Kungratovich and the executive secretary of the selection committee Dilshod Botirovich Kadyrov. During
the meeting there was  organized an open discussion on the issues of providing students with housing, the
procedure for placing students in hostels, the procedure for submitting documents for the applicants of the
202. Students asked questions directly to the authority during voice chat and made suggestions.The
attendees got the detailed information on different iissues.


